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July 9, 2020 

 

Dear South Fork Educational Community, 

 

I want to start by thanking everyone who took the time to participate in our district survey.  The 

information you provided will help shape what school looks like when we reopen in August.   

From the results, it is clear the majority of our community wants to see kids back in classrooms learning.   

The South Fork School leadership teams are hard at work putting together these plans.   

 

While the details of these plans are still being developed, I can say that we are looking to offer both 

remote learning and in-class instruction.  We do plan to design programs that keep the safety and 

wellbeing of our students and staff as the major focus.  The decision as to what is best for your child will 

ultimately be your choice to make.      

 

Again we did read what you all had to say in your surveys, however some things are out of our control at 

this current time.  As of now, if your child will be participating in in-class instruction and attending 

school, they will be required to wear a mask at all times.  This is guidance sent down from ISBE.  

 

Please stay tuned in as more details are developed.   I will continue to communicate as much details as 

we continue to move forward.  We hope to have an idea of what the school day will look like in the near 

future.  Thank you for your time as we look to make this the best place for South Fork Students to 

achieve success.  Stay safe and enjoy the remainder of the summer.    

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Chris Clark 

SF Superintendent    


